
 

 

 
VILLAGE OF SUSSEX 
SUSSEX, WISCONSIN 

 
 Minutes of the Village Board Meeting of  

August 24, 2021 
 
The meeting was called to order by President LeDonne at 6:58 pm.  
 
Members present:  Greg Zoellick, Lee Uecker, President Anthony LeDonne, Ron Wells, Benjamin Jarvis and Scott Adkins. 
 
Members excused:   Stacy Riedel. 
 
Also present: Administrator Jeremy Smith, Assistant Village Administrator Kelsey McElroy-Anderson, 

Administrative Services Director Samuel Liebert, and members of the Public.  
 
 
1. Discussion and workshop on Village of Sussex Strategic Planning 
Ms. McElroy-Anderson presented the latest final draft of the 5-year Strategic Plan for the Village. 
 
Discussion was had about the possibility of adding a teen recreation center. 
 
Ms. McElroy-Anderson stated that the teen recreation center would fall under one of the existing goals pertaining to 
quality of life and could be explored during the Comprehensive Outdoor Recreation Planning sessions that will be 
happening in the near future. 
 
Discussion was had about the need for a public pool or aquatics center. 
 
By consensus, the village board agreed they were ready to have the Strategic Plan come before the board at the next 
regularly scheduled meeting. 
 
2. Adjournment  
Motion by LeDonne, seconded by Jarvis to adjourn at 7:46pm.   Motion carried 6-0  
            
          
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Samuel Liebert 
Administrative Services Director, Clerk/Treasurer 
 


